
 
 
August 17, 2021 
 
 
Judge Bill Gravell Jr. 
Williamson County Courthouse 
710 Main Street, Suite 101 
Georgetown, TX 78626 
 
The Honorable Bill Gravell and Williamson County Commissioners, 
 
As we near the end of fiscal year 2021, the Williamson County Child Welfare Board has three board 
members up for re-appointment – Susan Komandosky (our current board vice-president), Ranjit (Randy) 
Chhabra and Jen Davis.   
 
Due to numerous competing priorities, Ms. Jen Davis has decided to step down from the board as an 
official member, however, she plans to continue to support the board by participating in fundraising and 
community events and helping to celebrate children and youth in foster care that are adopted. 
 
I am requesting that the Commissioner’s Court approve the reappointment of Susan Komandosky and 
Randy Chhabra to the Williamson County Child Welfare Board for another three-year term, October 
2021 to September 2024.  Ms. Komandosky and Mr. Chhabra are both actively engaged with the board 
in supporting Williamson County children in foster care. 
 
Please place the request for the reappointment of Ms. Komandosky and Mr. Chhabra to the board on 
your agenda at your earlier convenience.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Thank you for your support of the board and the privilege you afford us to support Williamson County 
children in foster care. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Kim 
 
Kim Gibbons 
WCCWB President 
512-415-9609 
kimlgibbons@gmail.com 
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